
For more information on the CBM-CFS3, visit carbon.cfs.nrcan.gc.ca

Carbon Budget Model of the 
Canadian Forest Sector (CBM-CFS3)
International Technical Training Workshop

Monday, February 21 to 
Wednesday, February 23, 2011 

Pacific Forestry Centre, Victoria, BC, Canada

Open to forest analysts and modelers

Presented by Natural Resources Canada’s Canadian Forest 
Service and the Model Forest of Newfoundland & Labrador

Participants will be presented with:

»» A brief introduction to the science of climate change, 
national and international forest carbon reporting 
requirements, and carbon budget modeling

»» Hands-on training on how to use the CBM-CFS3

Registration information

Contact:	 Stephen Kull 1–780–435–7304 or 
stephen.kull@nrcan-rncan.gc.ca

Fee:	 $200CDN — Price includes lunches, coffee breaks, 
training materials, and equipment costs.

Deadline:	 February 7, 2011, or when capacity (30) has been 
met.

Rooms are being held at government rate ($90CDN + tax per 
night) for participants at the:

Hotel Grand Pacific  
463 Belleville Street 
Victoria, BC V8V 1X3 
Tel: 1–800–663–7550 (toll free) or 1–250–386–0450 
www.hotelgrandpacific.com

Book your room by January 19th to obtain this special rate, 
and remember to ask for the Natural Resources Canada block 
of rooms, or code FEB11NATU.

*Please note that this workshop will be presented in English.


